
 

 

      
                                                                                                             
 

 
  

 
Acceptance Letter 

 
 
Dear Lina Mahmoud Ashour, 
 
 
Our reviewers have now considered your paper and have recommended publication in 
Social Work in Mental Health. We are pleased to accept your paper “Major mental 
disorders in society during COVID-19” in its current form which will now be 
forwarded to the publisher for copy editing and typesetting. 
 
Thank you for your contribution to Social Work in Mental Health and we look forward to 
receiving further submissions from you. 
 
 
 
 
With kind regards, 
Editors, Social Work in Mental Health 
 

 
 

Date:  29 Oct 2021 


